
                                            

 

As your President and on behalf of the ACES board, I would like to ask for your help in 

proliferating ACES to its prominence. My gratitude to Police Commissioner, Edward A. Caban 

and the Executive Staff, for this great opportunity to help civilians create changes in the 

Department for all members of the service. My goal is to lead this great and dynamic fraternal 

organization and to advance it forward in 2023. We seek to increase our membership, events and 

continue to strive to help our civilians to advance socially, educationally, and to create an 

opportunity to advance their careers. This civilian organization has developed into a recognized 

NYPD fraternal organization and has flourished into an amazing civilian society.  

I am confident that if we all work together there is no obstacle we cannot overcome. The 

ACES team and I have created a network of support for all civilians in the Department. We are 

available to help our members when they need assistance with information, education and for 

many, advancement within the Department. We are planning some fun social events for next 

year and we encourage you to get involved, provide feed-back for future events and most of all, 

to make a difference.  You will always have an opportunity to voice your opinions, interests and 

concerns with the direction of the organization.  As President, I will do my best to represent our 

society and promise our Police Commissioner Edward A. Caban to work hard to achieve our 

goals. 

I invite all interested members of the service to join ACES. Please spread the word about 

ACES to any civilian you meet. Getting the word out is imperative to the future growth of our 

organization. ACES can have some influence in the Department, however, only if our 

membership is a large representation of the civilian work force. More members equal more 

influence and voice in the Department’s civilian issues. I hope you will join me in the upcoming 

year for an exciting adventure for all civilians to create our own civilian endeavor. I look forward 

to seeing you at our future meetings and events.  

Fraternally yours, 

Michael Sachelari 

President 


